
CONSUMER SAFETY NOTICE
SELECT STOHLQUIST INFANT AND CHILD PFDS
Stohlquist WaterWare, Inc. is conducting a voluntary product replacement of select Stohlquist Infant and Child 
PFDs. If you have purchased a Stohlquist Infant or Child PFD after March 29th 2017, it will need to be inspected 
to determine if it needs to be returned for replacement. Stohlquist is concerned that defective beads attached to 
the handle of the PFD can break off and become a choking hazard. While there have been reports of the beads 
breaking off, there have not been any reported injuries. Stohlquist believes that issuing a voluntary safety notice is 
the safe and prudent thing to do.

REMEDY: Consumers should immediately stop using their PFD if it is marked 
with one of the above lot numbers and bring the PFD to your nearest authorized 
Stohlquist Retailer. They will be able to replace your PFD for you. The replacement 
is made under warranty and you will not incur any charges.
 
CONSUMER CONTACT - If you identify a defective item as described above, 
please email your name, address, telephone number, and which item you have 
to info@stohlquist.com. We will contact you to arrange a replacement as soon as 
possible.

Only PFDs marked on the inside with these
Lot Numbers have defective beads.

Lot numbers can be found at the bottom of 
the USCG or ULC approval label printed on the 
interior of the PFD.

Defective Beads can be visually identified by their shiny 
appearance and quantity of 6 on the PFD handle. PFDs 
with 7 matte beads on the handle are not affected.                                                                      

Affected Lot Numbers
4001164 4004164 4008164

4002164 4005164 4007164

4003164 4006164 4015164

5001171 5002171 5003171

Lot Number Location

OK DEFECTIVE

*Note: Replacement product will NOT
have beads on the handles. As shown here.


